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Dear Parents,

We had a wonderful week in first grade.  We worked on our SAT practice sheets. We continued to work on our booklet about America.  We did our daily phonics and math lessons and we read from our reading books.  The kids love practicing homonyms and synonyms.  They try to find them on papers or in their reading texts.
I have included a Sky-High Book Report assignment.  The report is due on March 4th.  On a page, there should be a 10 - 12 sentence report about the book the student chooses. Cut this report out in the form of a kite and then color a picture on the back that represents the book. Attach the tail pieces provided to the bottom of the kite. The report should be neat, and the sentences should be perfectly written (and they should not be numbered).
February’s Family Activity are due on Tuesday, February 23rd.

I will be out of town from Feb. 24th - March 3rd to help my cousin recover after a major surgery.  Mrs. Grimes-Geltz will be subbing for us!

February/March Bible Verse:
(Due March 30th)

Ephesians 6:17

“Take the helmet of salvation and the sword of the Spirit, which is the word of God.”

Thank you:
For all the delicious Valentine’s candy, flowers, gift cards and other goodies.  What a blessed teacher I am!
*Thank you, Mrs. Crawley for coming in to share the book Henry’s Box with our class and with the other elementary classes.
Homework:

Spelling worksheet due Monday

Write a proper sentence for each spelling word due Tuesday
Phonics sheet due Tuesday
Math worksheet due Thursday
Please read for Read ‘n Quiz (18 points since 1/5/21 are due by 3/11/21)
